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New Traffic Pattern on Alt. US 19 in Palm Harbor  

Palm Harbor, FL - Starting this week, drivers should be on alert as a new traffic 

configuration is now in place as part of the newly constructed roundabout at Alt. US 19 

(Palm Harbor Boulevard) and Florida Avenue in Pinellas County. 

Motorists should use caution when entering the roundabout and are reminded not to 

exceed the 25-mph speed limit. Advanced warning signs and electronic message boards 

will assist motorists traveling through the area.  

Drivers are reminded that construction activities are still taking place, as crews are 

constructing the pedestrian islands, placing sod in the medians, and installing pavement 

markings and signage. This project is expected to finish in the summer of 2023. 

For more information on this project or to sign-up to receive construction updates and 

traffic alerts, please visit FDOTtampabay.com. 
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